
7/9/70 

Dear 0yril, 

Since writing you I've gotten two more pictures that should have 

close analysis, of tree da m age to the shirt, so instead of sending these things 
tea you piecemeal, why not wait until you are here? Maybe I'll have more by 

then. Either I will or they'll be still another suit, against Archives and the 

executor of the estate. I now have clear photos, without the lithographic screen, 

pictures that can be enlarged. 

Why I can't tell, and whether accidental or purposeful is also a 

mystery, but in preparing a composite for the Commission, its Exhibit 60, the 

FBI printed the enlargement of the react damage to the shirt upside down. Typically, 
no boday paid close enough attention to catch it, either on tre Commission eteff 

or the "buffs". 

There has been another change since II:wrote. Bud thinks the suit on 

the spectra is great. lie will handle that one. I gave him a draft of the com-
plaint and about 30 exhibits, which are not all, but enough to do a little 
shaking up, and he wants to add almost that many more: 

be hasn't yet had a chance to read the other two I've completed, 

one of wtdch will interest you rather much, I think. 

We lookt forward to your visit. 

Sincerely, 

Barold 7eisberg 
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July 6, 1970 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Cog d'Or Press 
Route #8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Harold: 

I have a criminologist in my Office who could give us a competent 
opinion concerning the item you refer to in your letter of 1 July 1970. If you 
send the material along, please be specific as to what you want evaluated, 
what questions answered, etc. 

I hope that your new lines of inquiry prove fruitful. 

I do hope that later this summer, my wife and I will be able to take 
advantage of your kind invitation. It certainly sounds delightful. 

With kind regards. 

Sincerely, 

Cyril 	Wecht , M. D. , J. D. 

CHW/mg 


